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I think it is important to continue to allow Mail-in ballot options to support people 

whom are unable to make it to voting polls. Saying the only way to vote is to be in 

person feels like we may reduce the accuracy of public opinion by shrinking our 

voters overall. It would be better to focus efforts on ensuring accuracy and legitimacy 

of votes/voters. 


